
April, 2024 NEWSLETTER

The Auxiliary will be having their monthly 
fish and shrimp fry Friday, April 5th   
from 5:00-7:00.

The Auxiliary will be holding their monthly 
meeting Thursday, April 18th at 7:00. We’ll 
be having nominations and elections at this 
meeting so a good turnout would be 
appreciated and helpful. Thank you for your 
participation. 

Keep an eye on the activities calendar. 
Please help when you can. 

We are looking forward to getting new 
members and working with all of you at the 
different activities.  With the new members 
and officers that joined the Post, the 
Auxiliary would welcome any eligible family 
members to join.


